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APRIL UPDATE

Thank you to everyone who joined our recent Bingo event, it was a
very enjoyable evening and will be repeated. The strawberry cream
tea during the same week provided delicious refreshments — look
out for dates of our future coffee mornings and cream teas.

FOLC will be holding a Community Spring Clean of the Church,
both inside and out on the weekend of 20+/21« April. We are putting
out a ‘Call to Arms’ for help; if you are active and feel able to rally
round and offer your services then please come along. We will be
meeting at the church between 10am and 2pm on both days. Tea
and cakes will be available for the workers. Last year’s spring clean
made a real difference.

Looking ahead, FOLC are organising Open Gardens around the
village on Sunday 7+ July. If you wish to include your garden, do
contact us as you start to plan your display.

The Tower Room Cafe remains open every day as a peaceful place
to rest, work or socialise. With free wi-fi, electronic access to the
church records and children’s toys together with self-serve
refreshments it is well worth a visit.

Thank you for all your continued support, we look forward to sharing
our 2024 activities with you.

Best wishes - The FOLC Committee — folcleigh@amail.com




